
Second Grade 
Miss Czeck’s 

What are we learning? 

MESSAGE FROM MISS CZECK: 

READING: We are working on “short i” 
and “long i” sounds with our spelling 
words! Please practice these words 
with your child; final tests are 
FRIDAYS! 
MATH:  
   *Two-Step Word Problems 
   *Chapter 1 REVIEW!! 
   *Chapter 1 TEST!! 
Grammar: We are working on writing 
complete sentences with a subject and 
a predicate. 

Just an FYI, there was no behavior chart sent home last week due to the short week. However, when one 
is sent home, please make sure to look over it with your child, sign it, and send it back to school  the 
following week! I get about half returned, but I need them ALL returned! THANKS  
   --Miss Czeck 

Dates to REMEMBER:      *Wednesday, October 21 (Fundraiser Ends) 
   *Friday, October 30 (End of Quarter One) 

October 19-23 

Keep in Mind… 
*ALL library books must be back 
every TUESDAY morning!! 
*AR testing should be up and running 
by the end of the week! Encourage 
your child to read and take quizzes on 
their books! 
*UNITY DAY is Wednesday, October 21. 
Have your child wear orange and unite 
against bullying!! 
*The Fall Fundraiser ENDS on 
Wednesday, October 21st! Please return 
your packets!! 


